CUB NEWS  June 2010

On our first meeting in June, we had a visit from

the Rock Band workshop. All of the Cubs had a @/
go on drums and base guitars, much noise was V)

created and lots of fun was had by all.
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Over the weekend of June 11" / 13", We attended District Cub Camp with a Summer
Fair theme at Hadlow Road. We completed the Artist and Camper badges and won
the Tug Of War Competition. Another of our teams came third at P
one point we could have taken all three places, but the other team
was beaten in the quarterfinals.

On the 14™ June, we had a canoe taster provided by WSGCA,
which everyone enjoyed

At the next meeting we had a compass walk evening down on
Thurstaston Shore - organised by Jon and Paul.
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And the following week, we went orienteering in Ashton Park.

Activities in July - not to be missed

Bowling

Monday 5™ July Cr‘abbmg

Monday 12™ July

Backwoods Cooking
Monday 19™ July




